
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 
12.07.17 

Class 3 trip to Alnwick 

gardens 

Wednesday 
12.07.17 

Reception September 

starters - parents lunch 

Thursday  
13.07.17 

EYFS Sports day 1pm 

Friday 
14.07.17 

School summer fair 
1:30pm 

Monday 
17.07.17 

Reception September 

starters parents meeting 
2:30pm 
Year 1 September 

starters parents meeting 
2:30pm 

Tuesday 
18.07.17 

Animation celebration 
by Class 3  All 
welcome 10am 

Wednesday 
19.07.17 

Class 3 Library visit 

Thursday 
20.07.17 

9am EYFS Achievement 

assembly 
2pm Y4 Leavers 

assembly 

Friday  
21.07.17 

10am Y4 Leavers Mass 

in school 
1pm Class 2 & 3 

Achievement assembly 
School closes 
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DATES 
Parents of children who will be in Reception and Year 1 in September are 
invited to a meeting with the class teacher – please make sure you can come.  
Please return reply slips. (Children starting Year 2 and Year 4 will be invited to 
a meeting in September) 
 
Lost property 
Please check the boxes – one in main school entrance and one in EY before 
we break for Summer!  And PLEASE NAME EVERYTHING for September! 
 
 
 
CURFEW FUN RUN 
Well done to all of our Curfew runners!!  
And of course a huge thanks to Miss  
Bruce, Mrs Watson & Ms Wallace for  
organising and preparing our  
children! 
 
 

FAIR  
Families & friends please join us for our Summer Fair at 1:30pm on Friday 14

th
 

July we hope to have good weather and hold the fair outside! 
 
CALLING ALL BAKERS! 
Please get baking for our cake stall at the fair!  Any cakes/biscuits can be 
brought on Friday morning to school – please ensure the ingredients are listed! 
 
ANIMATION CELEBRATION 
Class 3 produced a fantastic animation earlier this year and they would like to 
share it with everyone on the big screen!!  All parents are invited to attend this 
very special screening on Tuesday 18

th
 July at 10am. 

 
 
MATHS WHIZZ SUMMER ADVENTURE 
The Summer Adventure is a fantastic way to keep children motivated, 
engaged, and challenged over the summer holidays, and will help them to 
reach their full potential in September. 
Inactivity over the summer is known to result in 2-3 months of lost learning. 
Keeping their brains active over the holidays is crucial for preventing summer 
learning loss and gives children the best possible advantage ahead of the new 
academic year. To unlock the exciting world of the Summer Adventure, 
children simply need to log in and  
complete lessons within 
the Maths-Whizz Tutor between  
Thursday 6th July and the new  
school term in September. Whilst in  
the adventure, children must help  
the Whizz Professor navigate his  
way through the jungles of South  
America, by completing a variety of  
maths-related games and activities. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 

PLEASE PLEASE can I urge you 
to make sure your child is in 
school every day now until the 
end of term and help us reach 
our target of 96% for this 
academic year! 

 
 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

Our Mini Vinnies will again be 
selling teas, coffees and 

cakes after EYFS sports day to 
raise funds for the Grenfell 

Tower Appeal.  Please 

support them in this appeal. 
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